
 

                           

 
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Tomlins appointed interim RGM of AFL CV 

 
The AFL Central Victoria Commission is pleased to announce that current Bendigo Football 
Netball League General Manager, Cameron Tomlins has accepted the position as interim 
Region General Manager of AFL Central Victoria.  
 
The interim appointment comes as Craig Armstead’s tenure with AFL Central Victoria ended 
on October 25. We thank Craig and acknowledge the effort and dedication that he put into 
the role over the last two years.  
 
Further information regarding the formal AFL Central Victoria Region General Manager 
recruitment process will be released in due course. 
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